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Mr. President,
My delegation welcomes the delegation of San Marino to the third cycle of UPR and thanks them for the presentation of the national report.  
We commend the measures taken by San Marino in the field of human rights. We are encouraged by numerous initiatives taken by San Marino since the last cycle of UPR, including measures to prevent violence against women. 
In the spirit of constructive engagement, we would like to make the following recommendations: 
1.	strengthen measures to guarantee the rights of migrants, especially female domestic workers and care takers, 
2.	continue its efforts to increase women’s participation in politics and decicion making levels 
3.	take further necessary measures to review the minimum age of recruitment for military service in special circumstances from 16 to 18
We wish San Marino a successful review.
I thank you, Mr. President.
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